September 28, 2016
Dear Mr. Washington,

For the past 3 years I have run a high school indoor track and field program through the
Meadville Track Club which includes athletes from both Meadville and Cochranton. The board
approved the club and there was never any cost to the school district. Our club started out with
12 athletes and in three years has grown to over 30 athletes. This past season Journey Brown and
Alec Byham both qualified for the indoor state track meet at Penn State University. Alec finished
fourth in the high jump, while Journey finished second in the 60-meter dash. These two young
men also qualified for the outdoor PIAA State Track and Field meet at Shippensburg University
where Journey went on to become the state champion in the 100-meter dash.

I truly believe the indoor program had prepared these athletes for the outdoor season. I was not
able to reward the indoor athletes as lettermen since we were a club. This year I would like the
indoor program to be recognized as an official sport in Crawford Central School District in order
to reward the athletes for their hard work. Please be reassured there will be no cost to the district
as all monies will come from the athletes themselves or the boosters. Thank you for your time
and concideration.

Thank you,
Ay Lgnn

Amy Lynn

Meadville Head Track and Field Coach

Meadville Track Club Head Coach

Cochranton National Honor Society Advisor

Media Specialist/Librarian, Cochranton Jr./Sr. High School

-
-«

P@;we,r_P.o L WMASH

R



